
  Bell Reclassifications 
 

 
 

Wednesday June 18, 2008 
 
 
RE: Bell Reclassifications 

  

Sisters and Brothers: 

  

Bell is currently confirming which individuals will be reclassified to RPT and RFT as a 
result of the new collective agreement. 

 As each GM confirms the individuals in their district, the Union will be informed of the list 
of employees to be reclassifed.  Following the confirmation, employees will be 
reclassified effective the beginning of the next pay period. 

 Several GMs have already confirmed their lists, and before the end of this week we will 
receive the lists from Bell and forward them to all locals.  These employees will be 
reclassified effective June 22, 2008.  4986 forms will be issued around the same time. 

 As more GM confirm their lists, the same process will be followed. 

 In solidarity, 

  

Sean Howes 

National Representative 


